—_ Pl 2 Ll g Soe™
F gt e R SRS

Conservation D‘ivision
Finney State Office Building a I I S aS Phone: 316-337-6200
130 S. Market, Rm. 2078 Fax: 316-337-6211
Wichita, K5 67202-3802 Corporation Commission http://kee ks.gov/

Shari Feist Albrecht, Chair Sam Brownback, Governor
Thomas E. Wright, Commissioner
Jay Scont Emler. Commissioner

May 23, 2014

Mull Drilling Company, Inc.
1700 N. Waterfront Pkwy Bldg 1200
Wichita, KS 67206-6637

Re: Haul-off Pit Extension
Tjaden C No. 3
Sec. 18-30S-07W
Kingman County, Kansas
Permit No. 15-095-22272-00-00

Dear Sir.or Madam:

This letter is written to inform you that you have been granted an extension of
time in which to close the haul off pit associated with the Tjaden C 3 well.

This extension will expire on August 23, 2014. ] urge you to make every effort to
close this pit within this time frame. Extension of this time frame automatically
extends the time period for filing the surface pond closure form. An additional pit
extension may be renewed upon request, but no pit permit extension shafl be
extended beyond six months after the original deadline.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy
Haynes at (316) 337-6243.
Sincerely,

[N

Ryan A. Hoffman
Director

cc: File
District
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May 20, 2014
Kathy Haynes

Kansas Corporation Commission
130 S. Market, Room #2078
Wichita KS 67202

RE: Tjaden “C” #3 Haul Off Pit Extension
15-095-22272-00-00
SW/4 NW/4 18-30S-7W
- _Kingman County, KS

Kathy:

Per our telephone conversation this morning, please accept this letter as Mull
Drilling Company, Inc.’s {(MDC} written request to file an extension on the above
referenced haul off pit in order to utilize the pit for the upcoming drilling of the

Tjaden “C” #4 in late July or early August of 2014. MDC will be permitting the
Tjaden ”C” #4 location within the next month or so.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,
Doy Oeuee

Tannis Tritt
Executive Assistant



